
 

    

We are seeking $25,000 in funding for the project.  Recently, a generous donor came 
forward with $5,000 to establish a blacksmith forge as part of the classroom project – but we must 
build the classroom to make use of this generous gift.  We’re asking you to join with us and help 
to financially support this important addition to the Eric Sloane Museum.  Your donation will 
help to enhance the visitation experience at the museum, provide much sought-after, hands-on 
instruction in early American crafts, trades, and industries, and position the Eric Sloane Museum 
on a path toward being the center for hands-on learning of early American crafts, trades, and 
industries.  Please send your donation today – in any amount you can – to the address below, or 
via our secure website: www.friendsoftheericsloane.org: 

The Friends of the Eric Sloane Museum 
Post Office Box 871 

Kent, Connecticut  06757 
 

http://www.friendsoftheericsloane.org/

